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I OPPOSE HJR11.  I do not generally like amending the constitution, and this is one 

of those times.  HJR11 is a bad concept because it is going to make it even harder 

for Oregon citizens to use the right to petition for what they deem good for their State.  

It is already difficult to get things done by petition, don't make it harder.  There are 

some dumb petitions, and some good petitions, let the people use the quotas that are 

already set in place by the constitution, and we lay people can then vote.  There is 

other work that needs to be done out there besides this.   


